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October 12, 2015

Susan Kimmel (Susan.Kimmel@fcc.gov)
Deputy Chief

Disability Rights Office

Consumer & Governmental Affairs Bureau
Federal Communications Commission

445 12™ Street, SW

Washington, DC 20554

Re:  FCC Complaint Ticket 489622 (Complainant: Concerned Citizen)

Dear Ms. Kimmel:

This letter is written on behalf of KSTU, LLC, licensee of KSTU(TV), Salt Lake City, Utah
(“KSTU”) in response to the complaint filed by a concerned citizen with the FCC concerning a
lack of captioning on the program “The Place,” a locally produced program that airs weekdays
from 1:00 to 2:00 p.m. (the “Program”).

KSTU had been researching various services to properly caption the Program and as of
September 30, 2015, the Program is provided with captions.

KSTU will continue to monitor its closed captioning to improve captioning for our viewers. We

are sensitive to viewer concerns and appreciate the input the above-referenced viewer in
particular has provided. If there are any additional questions, please contact the undersigned.

incerely yours,

Jasdn S. Roberts



